
 

 

 

 

 

August 2020 

Board Members Corner 
 

We had a very successful 54th Annual Four Winds BMW Riders 

Annual Rally August 14 - 16, 2020. Over 125 participants arrived 

Friday and Saturday, and we enjoyed incredible weather with NO rain and multiple activities. 

  

Click here to see Four Winds BMW 2020 Rally Photos 

 

We had three special country rides throughout Clarion County and Kissell Motorsports came on 

Saturday with a truck load of 2020 BMW motorcycles for demo rides and evaluation. A very big thank 

you to Kissell on making the Rally very special for so many.  

 

Movie night was well attended and we watched "Ford vs Ferrari." A really great movie and a 

wonderful way to spend part of our Saturday evening. Plus, our Saturday buffet was a huge success. 

Catering by Zack’s Restaurant and food selection was awesome and many attendees commented on 

how much they appreciated the dinner.  

 

We know many of our members are still taking the time to ride whenever the weather cooperates. 

Please be mindful, follow the recommendations from the CDC on social distancing, especially if you 

are riding with others. Be diligent with personal hygiene. Wash your hands, cover your cough or 

sneeze with your inside elbow, and carry disinfectant wipes. More importantly, ride safe. 

 

4-Winds BMW Board of Directors 

 

https://4windsbmw.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=33106805f52a8188122338583&id=b2f70ed388&e=1479f00c2a
https://4windsbmw.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=33106805f52a8188122338583&id=19f1e3b5c4&e=1479f00c2a

